

Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners

3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 150 Salem, OR 97302-6311 (503) 378-5816 FAX (503) 362-1260 E-mail: oregon.obce@state.or.us

April 2, 2001

Joan Crooks DC 2855 Southwest Dr. Ste 6 Sedona, Arizona 86336 COPT

Re: Case # 2000-3007, Oregon License Suspended

Dear Dr. Crooks,

As I related to you in our phone conversation of February 27, 2001, the Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners received a request from the Oregon Student Assistance Commission to suspend your Oregon license. As you may remember, I notified you by phone of this impending action so that you would have a period of time to resolve this situation.

As we have received no further communication from them, we are bound by our agency's agreement with the Student Assistance Commission and Oregon Revised Statute 348.393 (3), and thus are required to suspend your inactive Oregon chiropractic license, effective immediately.

To have this suspension lifted, you will need to contact the Oregon Student Assistance Commission, resolve your issues with them, and have them contact this board with a notification that the suspension of your license should be lifted. Their address is Student Assistance Commission, 1500 Valley River Drive #100, Eugene, Oregon 97401. Their phone number is 1-800-457-0135.

Failure to resolve these issues will also affect your application for renewal of your Oregon license.

You may call me if you have any questions concerning this action.

Sincerely.

Original signatures on file at the OBCE office.

Dave McTeague Executive Director

Cc: Steven F. Salman, Oregon Student Assistance Commission